

Town of Dartmouth Board of Health 400 Slocum Road Dartmouth, MA 02747



Wendy W. Henderson, R.S. Director Telephone: 508-910-1804

Fax Telephone: 508-910-1893

TOWN OF DARTMOUTH NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING

THIS NOTICE SATISFIES THE REQUIREMENT OF GENERAL LAWS, CHAPTER 30 A, SECTION 20 To the Residents of the Town of Dartmouth:

Be advised that the following open meeting will take place as described below:
Public Body: GNB Medical Reserve Corps Time: 10:00 AM
Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2014
Location: 400 Slocum Road, Town Hall Office Building in Rm 103, Dartmouth, MA 02747
List of topics that may be discussed (attached additional sheet(s) if necessary): see attached
Print: Donna M Farias, Administrative Clerk Signature:
For Town Clerk's use only

Please sign one: G₁ This notice has been posted at least forty-eight (48) hours in advance, Exclusive of Saturdays, Sundays, and legal holidays The Town Clerk has been informed by the relevant Chair that the above Meeting addresses an emergency that requires immediate action (as described in the list of topics), and that this notice has been posted as Soon as was reasonably possible

This notice has been rejected as untimely, with no emergency basis given



GREATER NEW BEDFORD MEDICAL RESERVE CORPS

Serving The Communities Of
ACUSHNET * DARTMOUTH * FAIRHAVEN * FREETOWN
NEW BEDFORD * UMASS DARTMOUTH

GNBMRC Executive Committee Meeting

AGENDA

Wednesday, May 28, 10 AM

Dartmouth Town Hall

- Continue discussion of possible merge of Greater Fall River and Greater New Bedford MRC
- Q&A

2014 APR 10 AM 11 26
DARTMOUTH TOWN CLERK

Greater New Bedford Medical Reserve Corps
Dartmouth Town Hall, 400 Slocum Rd, Room 119, Dartmouth, 02747
(phone) 508/979-1166 (e-mail) gnbmrc-ma@gmail.com